
 

 

The Future of Mater Christi Parish - We need your help (AGAIN)! 
 

Mater Christi Parishioners, 
 
In the past month, the initial draft was released of the possible scenarios for the future of Mater Christi       
Parish and the three additional parishes in our grouping. Furthermore, the Mater Christi Renew My Church 
Team met with all involved parishes to discuss initial strengths and weaknesses of each plan and completed 
touring all of the parishes in our grouping.  
 
The Mater Christi Renew My Church Team is tasked with collecting feedback on these initial drafts and 
some of the alternatives that have been presented. We continue to need your feedback to do what is best for 
both our parishioners as well as the greater Church community. Our hope is for all parishioners to join us 
both actively and prayerfully in walking this journey. 

 
To again provide better understanding, and for us to collect feedback and address concerns, 
we will be hosting our Second Round of Town Hall Meetings. These Town Halls will last 
about an hour, include a short presentation, as well as an extended question and comment  
period. We encourage you to attend one, or both town halls. Please join us: 

 
Virtually, via Zoom, at 7pm on Thursday, October 22nd. The link will be listed on our 

website as well as our Facebook invite. 
 
In the church (limited seating) at 9am on Saturday, October 24th. Please sign up for a seat 

through the Mater Christi Website.  
 
If you know you have questions or comments, please email them in advance to                                                       
businessoffice@materchristichurch.com so we can make sure to address them.  
 
We will continue to update with information as quickly as we can through these Town Halls, our website, 
the bulletins, and our Facebook page. Similarly, Fr. Matt will continue to update parishioners during Mass, 
which can be viewed online. 
 
Finally, please keep the Renew My Church Team, the Parishioners of Mater Christi, the parishes of our 
grouping, and the Church as a whole in your prayers as we continue to discern the path to creating an even 
stronger church community at the conclusion of the Renew My Church process.  
 

Faithfully yours, 
The Mater Christi Renew My Church Team 
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